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Ashley Quick

From: Rachel Arnold
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2016 3:34 PM
To: Records Clerk
Subject: RE: Issues with E-filing

Thank you! 
 
From: Dorothy Menasco On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2016 3:32 PM 
To: 'twasson@cfec.com' 
Subject: FW: Issues with E-filing 
 
Good afternoon, Mr. Wasson: 
 
I’m sorry to hear you were experiencing problems with our website.  To get to the e-filing web form on 
the Commission’s website: 
 
http://www.floridapsc.com/  
 
please do the following: 
 
Either hover your cursor over the “Clerk’s Office” or click on “Clerk’s Office” and choose, “Electronic 
Filing Web Form.” 
 
You may also file the report by e-mail to clerk@psc.state.fl.us; or by U.S. Mail at: 
 
Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-0850 
 
If you have any questions, you please call the Office of Commission Clerk at the number shown 
below.   
 
Have a good day. 
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records 
available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
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From: Tony Wasson [mailto:twasson@cfec.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2016 11:15 AM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Issues with E-filing 
Importance: High 
  
Good morning, 
  
I am trying to file our report on net-metering through your website and there is currently no option for filing 
under the Clerk's Office tab. Can you please provide me with information on how to e-file? 
  
Thanks, 
Tony Wasson 
Manager of Member Services 
Central Florida Electric Cooperative 
352.493.2511 

 




